
 

 

 
                                                                               

 

Year 1 Spring 1 

Y1MC and Y1SY 

 

 

In ENGLISH we will be: 
 Reading The Enormous Turnip, 

Oliver’s Vegetables and Anya 

goes to Jamaica and discussing 

the features of the story. 
  Creating our own recipe books. 

  Looking at recipes and focusing 

on instructional writing and 

using imperative (bossy) verbs. 
  Developing our own menus of 

our favourite foods. 
 

 

 

In MATHS we will be learning about:  
 Money - Looking at different coins, their 

value and adding them together to make a 

total.
  Measurements including length, weight, 

capacity and volume. Measuring and comparing 

objects using non-standard and standard 

measures.
  Developing our language of comparison for 

length and height.
 

 

 

In MUSIC we will be learning: 
 To use the bow to make sounds on the violin. 

  The note names. 
  To play different rhythms on the violin.

 

In P.E. we will be learning:  
Gymnastics and spacial awareness. 

 How we can stay safe and fit by using apparatus. 
 P.E. is on Wednesday and Thursday (1SY) and Tuesday and 

Thursday (1MC) 

PLEASE BRING YOUR CHILD DRESSED IN THEIR PE 

KIT ON BOTH OF THESE DAYS with their school 

uniform in their bag to change back into. 
 

 

 

In ICT we will be: 
 Learning about simple code.

  Using Beebots to create simple 

shapes. 
  Record a simple programme with 

help from their teacher. 
 

 
In R.E. we will be learning: 
 That Islam is a religion and Muslims believe in 

looking after our world.
  That Muslims give thanks for Allah’s creation.

  The different ways to give thanks.
  About Islamic family life, including the birth and 

naming of a child. 
  That the Qur’an is treated with respect. 

 
 

 

 

In SCIENCE we will be: 
 Learning what our senses are 

and how we use them.
  Learning what happens when we 

are deprived of our senses.
  Using all of our senses to 

explore the changing state of 

popcorn and popping our own!
 

 

 

In PSHE we will be:  
 Talking about our strengths as learners.

  Talking about our choices when there is a problem.
  Discussing our goals and how to achieve them.

  Discussing Article 24 - the right to healthy food.
 

 

 

In ART we will be: 
 Learning about different artists and how 

their work appeals to our senses.
  Thinking about how colour, pattern and 

shape can be used to appeal to the 

senses.
  Creating our own art that shows   what 

we have learnt about the senses.
 

 

 

Thank you for your continued support 

this year! 

Please continue to read at home with 

your child as often as possible. It 

really makes a difference! 

 

 


